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NLCA Statement
“The current term for the National Lung Cancer Audit (NLCA) is due to finish on

31 March 2020. At this time, we are hopeful that the audit will continue and we

will keep you updated in the next couple of months.

In the meantime, we would encourage trusts to continue to collect the key

COSD data items outlined on the NLCA website – in particular:

• Provider First Seen

• Performance Status

• Stage

• Clinical Nurse Specialist Indicator

• FEV1 (Forced Expiratory Volume in one second).

The NLCA team have recently sent clinical leads the summary reports outlining

the results of the performance indicators for the current annual report data

(patients diagnosed in 2018) and have started the outlier process. The annual

report is due to be published April/May 2020.”
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Questions
If you have any questions about the NLCA?

Please contact Natasha Wood (Audit Project Manager)

and she would be very happy to answer these or pass

your questions direct to the NLCA team.

Natasha.Wood@phe.gov.uk
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